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June 7, 2016

Confédération Générale du Travail
263 rue de Paris
93514 Montreuil cedex

Dear Sisters and Brothers of CGT,

On behalf of the 100,000 workers of the Martin Luther King, Jr. County Labor Council | would
like to express our solidarity with you, the French workers, and French unions, in your time of
struggle and uprising.

The El Khomri law is an attack on French workers' standard of living, a quality of life that is an
inspiration to the rest of us fighting for worker dignity. Down with the El Khomri law!

In Seattle we are striving for a better life, fighting over issues that workers in many countries
take for granted, like paid parental leave, fair scheduling, community workforce agreements,
and enforcement of our hard won labor standards.

As we ourselves seek gains, it is heartening to see unions in France preserving what you have
gained; it is heartening to see you mobilize in earnest to protect hard-working people as we
reflect on the fast approaching 100-year anniversary of the Seattle General Strike and as we
weigh our options for securing a quality of live befitting the women and men who produce
society’s wealth.

In solidarity,

et 7~

Nicole Grant
Executive Secretary-Treasurer
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